
This email is in response to your e-mailed request under the Freedom of Information Act 

("FOIA"), 5 ILSC 140/I et seq., dated November 16, 2018. You have requested that Pleasantdale 

School District 107 produce the following public records: 

 

 

      

Request 

Dated  

11/16/18 

  

 
1.       Payroll records, in Microsoft Excel, for the current school year 
of all non-teaching support staff, with the following categories 

         Name 

         Position/Job Title 

         Employment status (FT/PT) 

         Hourly wage 

         Annual salary (if applicable) 

         Average hours worked per pay period 

         Pay periods per year 

         Worksite/school 

         Union affiliation (if applicable) 

  
2.       PDF copies of all currently active collective bargaining 
agreements between the school district and any group of 
employees, excluding teachers 

  
3.       Any additional documentation showing employees’ earned 
benefit time per school year by job title or job classification (if it is 
not included in a collective bargaining agreement in #2) 

 
      

Response 

Dated  

11/20/18 

 

We have attached an electronic record of the above request 

  

As the FOIA Officer of the District, Mr. Adams is responsible for granting and denying requests 

for records under the Freedom of Information Act. The District's responses attached to this email 

intend to be fully responsive to your specific request. If we have misinterpreted your request, 

please clarify your request to him in writing. 

You have a right to appeal a denial of records to the President of the Board of Education by 

written request directed to the President at the District office 7450 S. Wolf Rd., Burr Ridge, IL 

60527 within fourteen (14) working days of your receipt of this email. 


